
ST. MICHAEL THE ARCHANGEL
Family of Parishes

June 30, 2024

He
 is almost

Here
NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC PILGRIMAGE 

COMES TO ST. BRIGID MONDAY, 
SEE SCHEDULE ON PAGE 11



Monday
8:30 a.m........St. Luke

9 a.m......Mary, Help of Christians

Tuesday
8 a.m...........St. Brigid
8:30 a.m........St. Luke

9 a.m......Mary, Help of Christians

Wednesday
8 a.m...............St. Brigid
8:30 a.m............St. Luke

9 a.m.........Sacred Heart
6 p.m...................St. Paul

 
Thursday

8 a.m................St. Brigid
8:30 a.m...........St. Luke
8:30 a.m...........St. Paul

9 a.m................Sacred Heart

Friday
8 a.m.............St. Brigid

8:30 a.m.................St. Luke
8:30 a.m.................St. Paul

9 a.m.....Sacred Heart (1st Friday)

Saturday
8:30 a.m. Latin N.O. Mass.....St. Luke

4 p.m.......Mary, Help of Christians
4:30 p.m..........................St. Brigid
5:30 p.m............................St. Luke

Sunday
8 a.m...........................St. Luke

8:30 a.m......Mary, Help of Christians
9 a.m.......................St. Augustine
9:30 a.m.........................St. Brigid
10 a.m............................St. Luke

10:30 a.m.................Sacred Heart
11:15 a.m...........................St. Paul
12 p.m.....Sacred Heart (Spanish)

mass times

on the cover

Jesus travels by 
boat down the 

Ohio River on the 
St. Elizabeth Ann 

Seton Route of the 
National Eucharistic 

Pilgrimage. The 
route is scheduled 

to stop at St. Brigid 
on Monday (July 1).

st. michael the archangel staff

Fr. Jason Bedel, Pastor  937-426-1733, xt. 6205
Fr. Mike Holloran, Parochial Vicar   937-372-3193, xt. 120
Fr. Matthew Lee, Parochial Vicar   937-426-1733, xt. 6213
Fr. Ambrose Dobrozsi, Parochial Vicar   937-878-8353
frdobrozsi@smafp.org
Fr. Patrick Blenman, Parochial Vicar   937-426-1733, xt. 6206
frblenman@smafp.org
Brian Sticka, Director of Administration  937-372-3193
bsticka@smafp.org
Dr. Josh Englefield, Director of   937-426-1733, ext. 6301
Evangelization & Christian Formation  
jenglefield@smafp.org
Jason Schaap, Coordinator of Communications 937-646-9032
jschaap@smafp.org

W              elcome to St. Michael the Archangel Family of 
Parishes. Our Family is comprised of six churches: 

Mary, Help of Christians in Fairborn, Sacred Heart in New 
Carlisle, St. Augustine in Jamestown, St. Brigid in Xenia, St. 

Luke the Evangelist in Beavercreek, and St. Paul in Yellow 
Springs. Two of our churches, St. Brigid and St. Luke, also have 

schools with preschool through eighth grades.
We are part of the Archdiocese of Cincinnati and were combined as a Family in July of 2022 

to be “Beacons of Light,” an Archdiocese-wide, multi-year initiative to better array resources 
for spreading the Gospel far and wide. SMAFP staff are listed below and on subsequent pages 
dedicated to each church.

sacrament related

Baptism and Confirmation,
Communion to the Sick,
& Anointing of the Sick

Please contact your parish office 
at the number below.

Matrimony
(& Declarations of Nullity)

Spencer Hargadon
Adult Faith Formation Coordinator

937-426-1733, xt.6304
shargadon@smafp.org

Holy Orders
Please call your parish office 

at the number below to explore 
the possibility of a vocation to the 
ordained priesthood, diaconate, 
vowed religious life for women 
and men, or for information on lay 
pastoral ministry opportunities.

Becoming Catholic
Please contact Spencer Hargadon 
via the information at left (under 
Matrimony).

Mary, Help of Christians
937-878-8353

Sacred Heart
937-845-3121

St. Augustine, St. Brigid, & St. Paul
937-372-3193

St. Luke the Evangelist
937-426-1733, xt. 6201

parish office phone numbers

Forming Disciples,
              Becoming Saints

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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June 30, 2024
THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

 confession
Monday
8 a.m......Mary, Help of Christians

Tuesday
7 p.m.............Sacred Heart

Wednesday
5 p.m........................St. Paul
 
Thursday
2 p.m.......................St. Luke

Friday
8:30 a.m.................St. Brigid

Saturday
3 p.m.......Mary, Help of Christians
3:30 p.m................St. Brigid
4 p.m.......................St. Luke

Sunday
8 a.m.............St. Augustine

Call 937-372-3193 to schedule
confession by appointment.

eucharistic
exposition

daily readings

Monday
7 p.m......Mary, Help of Christians
(8 p.m. Benediction)

Tuesday
9 a.m..........St. Luke (6:30 p.m. Benediction)
7 p.m.......Sacred Heart (8 p.m. Benediction)

Thursday
9 a.m..........St. Luke (6:30 p.m. Benediction)

Friday
8:30 a.m...St. Brigid (9:30 a.m. Benediction)

*Monday,  July 1  July 1
Am 2:6-10, 13-16/Mt 8:18-22

Tuesday, July 2
Am 3:1-8; 4:11-12/Mt 8:23-27 

Wednesday, July 3
Eph 2:19-22/Jn 20:24-29

Thursday, July 4July 4
Am 7:10-17/Mt 9:1-8

Friday,  July 5July 5
Am 8:4-6, 9-12/Mt 9:9-13

Saturday,  July 66
Am 9:11-15/Mt 9:14-17

Sunday, July 7
Ez 2:2-5/2 Cor 12:7-10/Mk 6:1-6a
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Beloved in Christ,
On Saturday of this weekend, the Church celebrates the Solemnity of Saints 

Peter and Paul, the Apostles. When I was in seminary, I spent two summers 
in Honduras trying to learn Spanish. During both summers, on June 29, the Car-
dinal Archbishop of Tegucigalpa ordained new deacons. Why is that significant? 
He was inviting the men being ordained to always keep in mind they should 
have a willingness to lay down their lives for the service of the Church, even in 
the fashion of these two great saints.

I invite you to participate in the historic events of the Eucharistic procession 
this week, the likes of which we may never see again in our lifetimes. We are 
privileged that St. Brigid is the entry point of the Blessed Sacrament into the 
Archdiocese. The important thing is to register to participate, even for visiting 
St. Brigid during the events this Monday and Tuesday. See page 11 for more 
information.

All are also welcome to join the pilgrimage when it heads south from Xenia 
toward our cathedral and a Eucharistic Festival in Cincinnati on July 6. Visit 
catholicaoc.org/jesus-is-here for more information about all the events sched-
uled for the Archdiocese before the pilgrimage continues on to the Eucharistic 
Congress in Indianapolis later in July.

Today (June 30) is Fr. John MacQuarrie’s last day as pastor of the parishes 
in Springfield and last day as dean of our Emmanuel B Deanery. Please keep 
Fr. MacQuarrie in your prayers as he retires. He will certainly be on my list of 
priest subs. Ad multos annos!

Holy Mass is an excellent way to begin the celebration of Independence Day 
this Thursday, the Fourth of July. We will have Mass at all the usual times listed 
on the opposite page. Holy Mass is the ultimate prayer of thanksgiving as we 
praise God for the freedoms we enjoy and to pray for those who have served 
selflessly so we may enjoy them.

 
Thanks for your prayers. Be assured of my daily prayers for you.

God Bless,
             Fr. Bedel

Road Warriors

The volunteers of this year’s Gospel Road mission trip stop for a photo with Fr. Bedel before departing 
for Harlan, Kentucky, earlier this month. More photos from the trip were posted to the St. Michael the 
Archangel Family Facebook page and sent with this week’s Family Flocknote. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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st. michael the archangel family of parishes

SIGNUP REQUIRED FOR ALL PILGRIMAGE EVENTS
Anyone wishing to participate in any part of the National Eucharistic 

Pilgrimage stop at St. Brigid must register online or with one of the Fam-
ily’s parish offices. 
Flocknote members 
can click on the 
link attached to the 
pilgrimage flyer sent 
in recent weeks. 
Those with email 
capabilities can request the link be sent from a parish office, and those 
without computer access can request registration via phone or in-person 
(phone numbers are on page 2). 

BUILDING A EUCHARISTIC MARRIAGE
Married couples are invited to experience how to practically invite 

Christ into their marriages and grow in their knowledge and love of one 
another. Building a Eucharistic Marriage is a seven-part program for 
Catholic Couples taught by Greg Schutte, MSW, LISW-S, Director of 
Marriage Works! Ohio. He will be offering the series Aug. 13-Sept. 
24 on Tuesdays at St. Luke’s Kramer Hall from 6:30 to 8:30 p.m.

Register by calling 937-426-1733, xt. 6301. Space is limited and 
childcare is available. Cost is $20 per couple for the participant book 
(paid the first night to Marriage Works! Ohio). Contact Spencer Hargadon 
with questions at xt.6304 or shargadon@smafp.org. More information is 
also online at:

eucharisticmarriage.org 
&

ourdeepestdesire.com

MANY MAKE VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL BIG SUCCESS
  (from Mary Pyper, Early Childhood/PSR Faith Coordinator...)

This was our BIGGEST VBS yet! We had more than 175 participants, 
ranging from 3-year-olds through 6th grade from our St. Michael the 
Archangel Family of Parishes. Family Night was jam-packed with more 
than 450 family members picnicking on the lawn, playing games, singing 
Elijah songs and taking family pictures. What a huge Blessing to all!  

Thank you to our Missionary Disciples! More than 80 adult and youth 
volunteers gave their time and talent and made the week a resounding 
success! The crafts, the games, and the amazing music played by 
Emma Fitzpatrick, St. Luke School Music Teacher, and the band helped 
us all to know God’s love for each and every one of us. 

Thank you for all the prayers and monetary 
support! Thank you to the hard-working 

staff and maintenance personnel that 
always go above and beyond 

for VBS! May God 
continue to BLESS 
our Great Big 
Catholic Family!     

         Shalom!

(from Grant Kempt, Past Grand Knight...)
On June 15, the Fairborn Knights of Columbus 

Council 3724 celebrated its annual Knight of the Year 
Banquet honoring outstanding Religious, Youth, Family, 
and Knights. We were blessed to be able to present to 
Father Jason Bedel the Fairborn Council 2023-2024 
Spiritual Advisor of the Year Award.

We also recognized Father Bedel as the Archdiocese 
of Cincinnati Chaplain of the Year, which he was des-
ignated during the 125th Annual Knights of Columbus 
State Convention in May.

Father Bedel was applauded for his  continued sup-
port of the Knights of Columbus, its mission of chari-
ty, and his outstanding leadership as we transitioned 
through Beacons of Light from individual parishes to the 

St. Michael the Archangel Family of Parishes.

Pastor earns local, Archdiocese KofC awards 

Pictured: Past Grand Knight Grant Kempf (on left) with Father         
               Bedel and Grand Knight Don Shepherd

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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MASS
Sunday, June 30

+Deceased Germann Family
 (Willie and Cindy Germann)

Sunday, July 7
Cibulka Sisters (Ann Brock)

July 7 Schedule
LECTOR:  B. Miller
SERVERS: Jo. Hoke, J. Beatty

COLLECTIONS
6/16: $843

ROSARY
Pat Mach will be leading the Rosary 

each Sunday beginning at 8:40 a.m.
Everyone is welcome.

FOOD PANTRY
The Food Pantry is at The City of Zion 

Church, 260 S. Charleston Road. Hours 
are Thursdays 2-6 p.m., and the fourth 
Saturday of the month, 10 a.m.– noon. No 
appointment is needed for Saturdays. Call 
937-971-8067 to arrange donations or to 
schedule an appointment. Monetary dona-
tions can be made to Greene Giving/To-
gether Jamestown. Specific needs for the 
pantry are potato flakes, spaghetti sauce, 
canned baked beans, Ramen noodles, 
personal care items, and paper products. If 
you know of someone who could make use 
of the food pantry or you want to volunteer 
at the Food Pantry, please let Carol Smith 
know.

LADIES’ ROAD TRIP
The St. Augustine Church Ladies are 

scheduled to take a road trip to Chillicothe 
on Thursday, July 11, for shopping, lunch, 
and fellowship. Carpools leave the church 
at 10 a.m.  Please sign the reservation 
sheet in the back of the church if you plan 
to attend.

SUCCESSFUL SERVICE
Thanks to everyone who helped in any 

way serving the Jamestown Community 
Meal on Thursday, June 27. It was a big 
success.

SAVE THE DATE
We will celebrate the 

Feast of St. Augustine 
on Wednesday, August 
28. More information is 
forthcoming.

HOLINESS
IS WHOLENESS

BODY: Strive for blood cholesterol that is 
lower than 200 mg/dl
MIND: Join a group with the cause you 
believe in. 
SPIRIT : Give something to those who 
have nothing.

HELP NEEDED
Volunteers are needed to weed and 

water throughout the growing season. If 
willing to help, please let Paula Goodrich 
or Carol Smith know. Weeding and water-
ing will be on an as-needed basis.

1) The Orthodox greeting, “Christos anesti,” is translated as     
    ___________.        

    a) Christ is risen   b) Christ rules   c) Christ rocks
    d) Christ has ascended

2) The Latin words Habemus papam are translated as _______.   
                  
    a) Go in peace   b) Peace on earth   c) Our Father
    d) We have a pope

ANSWERS:  1. a) Orthodox Christians greet one another with the phrase, Christos anesti (Christ is 
risen), and respond, “Alithos anesti” (Truly he is risen).    2. d) The words Habermus papam (“We have 
a pope”) are proclaimed from the balcony in Vatican Square by the Dean of the College of Cardinals 
upon the election of a new pope.

saint augustine church

St. Augustine Church
44 E. Washington St.
Jamestown, Ohio   45335

937-372-3193

Parish Office Email: 
csmith2039@aol.com

Carol Smith, Secretary/Organist
Della Weidel, DRE
Denny Goodrich, Maintenance

pray for us

What’s Your Catholic IQ?
Please keep the following in your 
prayers: Roger Schulze, John Brickner, 
Robert Sherlock, Robert Gifford, Lisa 
Mitchell, Cathy Claypool, Noel Ebert, 
Joan Ward, Tom Baudendistel, Father 
Charles Lang, Judy Hobbs, Ray Raflik, 
Jennifer Reynolds, Mary Ellen Mergy, 
Tim Schornak, Heather Bonz, Cathy 
Ford, Sandy Coakley, Pat Staley, David 
Miller, Gene Robinson, Keith Lively, 
Mary Kaye Benanzer, Brian Steinmetz, 
Joe Hess, Catherine Sheridan, Janet 
Goff, James Burns, Patsy Stewart, Mike 
Cyphase, Nickie Sherwood, Curtis Love, 
Mike Wombles, Ann Marie Somers, 
Agnes Hausman, Linda Baker, Kathleen 
Kall, Marcy Wirsbinnske, Robert Mergy, 
Autumn Neville, Cindy Hamilton, Vicki 
Sage, Marge Albrecht, Mary Buschur, 
Lauren Williams, Lisa Everman, John 
Harris, Becky Hiser, Diane Miller, Jane 
Morris, Heather Klingensmith, Geneva 
Hommsteuter, Erin Sanderson, Pat-
rick Huri, Jerry Pack, Kathleen Evans, 
Kolston Edwards, Dennis Donovan, Al 
Elam, Ron Harvey, Tyler Jaworski, 
Joseph Firestone, Mary Jean Rudd, and 
Madelyn Machen 

Contact Carol Smith to add or
remove someone from the prayer list.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Mary, Help Of Christians Church 

Prayer request 

Mary, Help of Christians Church 
954 North Maple 

Fairborn, Ohio 45324 
Phone:  937-878-8353 

                    Fax:  937-879-8800 
Parish Website: mhcparish.org 

Rev. Mr. Max Roadruck, Deacon  
Staff: 

Michael Barclay, Assistant Director of  
 Religious Education  

Julie Sewell, Administrative Assistant  
Patrick Morgan, Business Manager  

Kristen Kosey, Director of Music  
Eric Rogalinski, Maintenance  

 

Telephones: 
Office/Rectory: 937-878-8353 

Religious Education: 937-830-8735  
Music Director: 937-878-8092 
St. Vincent dePaul Helpline:                         

937-424-0951 
Handy Helpers: 937-878-8353 

 

Parish Office Hours:  
9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. (Mon. - Fri.) 

 

Parish School of Religion:  
Sunday, 9:45 - 11 a.m. (in Parish Center) 

 

Parish Library:  
For access, call 937-878-8353 

 

Marriages:  
Please call the parish office 

immediately after getting engaged to 
begin required pre-nuptial preparation. 

 

Anointing of the Sick:  
Available on request. Call the rectory 

office. 
 

For Hospital/Home Visit:  
Call the Rectory Office. 

If you would like to join our MHC                      
PRAYER CHAIN or have a special prayer 
request, contact Julie at 
jsewellmhc@gmail.com or call the parish 
office at 937-878-8353.  

KKnniigghhttss ooff CCoolluummbbuuss CCoorrppoorraattee 
CCoommmmuunniioonn :: There will 
be a gathering of parish 
Knights of Columbus and 
their families at the 8:30 
a.m. Mass on Sunday, June 
30. Knights, their wives and 

families will sit together to celebrate 
Mass. Beginning at 8:15 a.m. the Knights 
of Columbus will lead the rosary before 
Mass.  All are invited. 

 MMHHCC 5511sstt FFEESSTTIIVVAALL 22002244 

 
Our annual Festival is a major fundraiser 
and very important for the parish. The 
dates are July 19, 20 & 21. Great Delicious 
Food,  Rides, Entertainment,  Featuring: 
24Seven on Friday, The Hathaway's on 
Saturday and Fr. Ambrose's Band on 
Sunday. Also, Raffle, the ever popular 
Treasure Trove and Lots of Fun!! 
RAFFLE TICKETS: Are located on the 
Festival Tickets table in the church 
gathering space. Tickets will also be 
available at all doors. No searching 
required—just “grab & take”. Each 
envelope contains 10 books of tickets and 
a letter explaining the raffle process. There 
are open-stock tickets available for those 
of you who love to sell more than we 
provide in the envelope. Please fill out 
tickets and drop in the “Raffle Return” box 
in the Church Gathering Space!  You can 
stop by the Parish Office to drop off tickets 
too.  Please support the raffle and the 
festival—you make the festival a huge 
success every year!  
FESTIVAL WORKERS: We cannot do it 
without you! Please schedule your 
valuable time with your favorite booth(s). 
Worker signup sheets are available on the 
Festival table in the gathering space. If 
interested in working, fill out a form and 
drop it in the raffle return box. We need 
YOU! 
TREASURE TROVE: Donations: Drop off 
hours at the Parish Center by Mary statue 
are Monday–Friday from 10:00AM– 
3:00PM. Workers are needed to help sort 
and price items before the festival. Used 
books may be dropped off at the same 
place and hours as Treasure Trove. There 
will be a cart marked “Books”.   
 QUESTIONS: Please call Eric Rogalinski 
at 937-657-6958 or Julie Sewell at 937- 
878-8353 if you have any questions 
regarding Festival or wish to volunteer for 
anything. New to the parish? Please 
contact us if interested in joining our team. 
We thank all of you in advance for your 
support! If you could just give us an hour or 
two we could use your help. NO time is too 
small. A big “Thank You” to everyone who 
has helped in 50 years of festivals. You are 
appreciated! 

 SSPPEEAAKK LLIIFFEE 

AATTTTEENNTTIIOONN HHOOMMEE GGAARRDDEENNEERRSS 
Hopefully, you have starting to 
harvest some of your vegetables. 
If so, please consider bringing the 
"first fruits" from your garden to 

church each Sunday between now and the 
end of the growing season. Your produce 
will support the St. Vincent DePaul 
Society's food pantry. Just place the 
produce in the Black cart on the side by 
Usher Room in the back of church. 

SSTT.. VVIINNCCEENNTT DDEE PPAAUULL  NNEEXXTT 
CCOOLLLLEECCTTIIOONN JJUULLYY 2200--2211.. 
 St. Vincent de Paul collects 
monetary donations at the doors 
after Mass on the 3rd  weekend of 

every month. Look for baskets at each of 
the doors marked for St. Vincent dePaul.  
St. Vincent volunteers will be holding the 
baskets. This week we will collect your  
favorite dish soap. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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SIGN UP TO WORK YOUR FAVORITE BOOTH  

Sign-up to work your favorite booth at the                    

Festival. Sign-up sheets are on Festival table 

                                  We need you!!!   

                  *Snack Kitchen Chair and Workers Needed.
    *The Baked Goods Booth Workers Needed.

*Kids Booth Workers Children & Adults Needed.

Dining to Donate! SVDP 

Our MHC St. Vincent de Paul  conference is 

having a fundraiser at Skyline! Come to 

Skyline Chili at 1223 E Dayton-Yellow 

Springs Road in Fairborn on Thursday,       

July 11 between 5:00p.m and 9:00p.m. and 

a portion of your sale will be donated back to our MHC conference. Be 

sure to mention you are “Dining to Donate!” Look for coupons in next 

weeks bulletin.

Festival 2024 

BAKED GOODS AND/OR PIE DONATIONS:  Our 

Wonderful Baked Goods Booth Needs Your 

Donations! Pies, Cakes, Brownies, Cup Cakes, 

Jam’s, Jellies and Baked Goods at this year’s Festival. Our Baked 

Goods Booth will be inside the Parish Center again this year.  We 

will have a table set up for drop offs starting Friday, July 19 @ 

10:00a.m. Drop offs will continue throughout the Festival.  The 

drop off table will be in Parish Center marked Baked Goods. 

Cream pies are usually a great sellers also chocolate chip 

cookies, no bake cookies, cakes, brownies and some gluten free 

items would be nice just to name a few. We will need a nice 

variety of Baked Goods, Pies and Cakes!!!  If you have any vintage 

cake or pie plates that you are not  using that you would like to donate we will 

use to display the baked goods. Please let us know.



 

 

 

    Mary, Help of Christians Discounted Festival Ride Tickets!  

https://nationalcorporateevents.com/event/51st-annual-mary-help-of-christians-festival/


We are happy you are here! Welcome to 
our caring community of faith—united 
in our love of God and service to others. 
If you are interested in learning more or 
want to register, please call the Parish 
Office at 937-845-3121 or visit our 
website at: https://sacredheartnc.net. 

Sunday, June 30, 10:30 a.m.  Mass 
+ James & Eleanor Bauer 
(Robin & Darryl Bauer)  
Sunday, Junio 30, noon Mass 
+ Maria Socorro Romero 
(Familia Fondon) 
Wednesday, July 3, 9 a.m. Mass  
+ Lore�a Lokai 
(Steve Lokai) 
Thursday, July 4, 9 a.m. Mass  
+ Be�y McCartney 
(Carolyn Marth) 
Friday, July 5, 9 a.m. Mass  
Kenny & Elizabeth Staggenborg Family 
(Rosary Group) 

PPrraayyeerr RReeqquueessttss 

MMaassss IInntteennttiioonnss 

Al Brunson, Frank Caponegro,  Larry 
Engle, Debbie Fraizer, Mac Fraizer, 
Rosalie Gillespie, Carol Graham, Terry 
Hamisch, Ka�e Horn, Kathy Jackson, 
Bryan Karjala, Dick Kraus, Ann Long, Jim 
Mason, Wanda Mason, Javier Perez, Jr., 
Jamie Rei�nger, Mary West and Paul 
Wroblewski  
Pray for our Military 
Airman Alex Bainbridge, Senior Airman 
Adam L. Coyle, Senior Airman James 
Grusenmeyer, Captain Michael Hughes, 
2nd Lt. Fr. Stephen Hughes, Pvt. 
Timothy Hughes, Major David Kirker, 
Will McCuddy, Dillon Snapp, Cpt. Alex 
Stycula, Staff Sergeant Jordan Trick and 
Technical Sergeant Monik Trick 

Sacred Heart Church 
209 W. Lake Avenue 

New Carlisle, Ohio  45344 
Parish Office

476 Scott Street 
New Carlisle, OH  45344

Phone: 937-845-3121 
Website:  h��s:��sa�redhear�n�.ne�
Facebook:  sacred heart parish 

 - new carlisle, ohio

Luz Maria Perez 
Bilingual Office Manager 

office@sacredheartnc.net 
Hispanic  Ministry Coordinator 

Hispanic ministry@sacredheartnc.net 

Richard Kraus, Business Manager 
finance@sacredheartnc.net

Kristen Kosey, Director of Music 
music@sacredheartnc.net 

Michael Barclay 
Office of Catechesis 

mbarclay@mhcparish.org 

Mike Engle, Buildings & Grounds 
buildings@sacredheartnc.net 

Lorenzo & Veronica Fondon 
Hispanic Pastoral Team 

hispanicministry@sacredheartnc.net 

St. Vincent de Paul Society
937-845-3121 

Bulletin Submissions  
bulle�n@sacredheartnc.net 
July 14 deadline is July 2 
July 21 deadline is July  8  

To add or remove someone from the 
prayer  or military list, call 845-3121 or 

email: Bulle�n@sacredheartnc.net. 

July 5 
9 a.m. 

Raffle Baskets for 2024 Bazaar 
The 2024 Snowflake Craft Bazaar will 
be here before you know it. Time to 
start thinking of  themes and ideas for 
our raffle baskets. 
Gather you family, friends and co-
workers to come up with a basket theme 
and then start to  put one or two 
together. It is NOT to early to start and 
as you get one completed, bring it to the 
parish office and we will  store them 
until the bazaar. 
If you do not want to put a raffle basket 
together but want to purchase the items 
to fill a basket we would love it. We 
have an expert who will take your 
“goodies” and make them into a 
beautiful raffle basket. 
Please consider asking a business you 
frequent for donations to a raffle basket 
or ask if they would like to do a basket. 
If you do  contact a business for 
donations or a raffle basket, please call   
Pat Kraus at 937-882-9428  to let us 
know so we do not ask the same 
business twice. 
We need everyone's help to make this 
another successful year. Thanks so 
much for your help with the previous 
bazaars. We know we can count on you. 
If you have any questions or need more 
information, please call Pat Kraus. 

—Sacred Heart Ladies Club 

You are invited to 
join the National 
Eucharistic 
Pilgrimage 
tomorrow, 
Monday, July 1. 
We will meet at 
St. Brigid in 

Xenia at 3:15 p.m. and busses will take 
us to the fairgrounds. The Eucharistic 
pilgrimage will begin about 4:30 p.m. 
heading to St. Brigid. 
There will be a Holy Hour with songs of 
praise, adoration, confessions, dinner, an 
Exhibition of Eucharistic miracles and 
overnight adoration.  
On Tuesday morning, July 2, there will 
be 7:30 a.m. Mass at St. Brigid. 
Afterwards, the Eucharistic procession 
will travel from St Brigid through Xenia 
to Xenia Station. 
If you want to participate in any of the 
pilgrimage events, you must register. To 
register, call Luz Maria in the parish 
office at 937-845-3121. 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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saint brigid church

St. Brigid Church
312 Fairground Road

Xenia, Ohio   45385

Mark Danis, Deacon
           Dennis Kall, Deacon

Parish Office
258 Purcell Dr.

Xenia, Ohio  45385

Phone:   937-372-3193

Taryn Peters, Secretary  
tpeters@stbrigidxenia.org

Brian Sticka, Business Manager 
bsticka@smafp.org

Mary Pyper, Early Childhood/
PSR Faith Coordinator

mpyper@saintlukeparish.org

Michael Barclay, Youth Minister
mbarclay@mhcparish.org

Carla Buxa, Organist 
Greg Orban, Maintenance 

St. Brigid School
312 Fairground Road

Xenia, Ohio   45385

Phone:   937-372-3222

Heather Ayers, Principal
hayers@stbrigidxenia.org

St. Brigid Cemetery
Paul Burr, Sexton

937-372-3292

Bulletin Submissions
Articles and inserts must be submit-
ted no later than eleven days be-
fore bulletin date (Wednesday of the 
week prior). Deadlines are subject to 
change due to holidays, vacations, 
or publisher requirements. Email sub-
missions to:

tpeters@stbrigidxenia.org

pray for us

mass intentions

Welcome,
  Whether you are passing through, or looking for a spiritual   

                 home, we welcome you to St. Brigid Catholic Church of the
St. Michael the Archangel Family of Parishes. We hope you find our worship 
environment hospitable and prayerful. People often attend Mass at a parish for 
months or years without officially registering.

To be registered here at St. Brigid is an expression of your commitment to 
being an active member of our community. It also simplifies sacramental matters 
like religious education, sponsoring a sacrament candidate, and planning/prepa-
ration of baptisms, weddings, and funerals.

Registration is easy and can be completed online via our website listed at the 
top of the next page. If you are a long-time member of St. Brigid, call or email 
us to make sure we have all your latest contact information. Our goal is to build 
stronger communication with our community.

Saturday, June 29
+ Alice Cain (Family)

Sunday, June 30
Jacob Hess

(Maria Pacer)

Tuesday, July 2
+ John Zaino (Jim DiCarlo)

Wednesday, July 3
+ Sean O’Brien (Eileen O’Brien)

Thursday, July 4
+ Andy Sticka (Peters Family)

Friday, July 5
+ Those Enrolled in

the Memorial Program

mass schedule
Saturday, July 6

Lector: Mary Hauber          
Servers: Rolando Nshimiyimana, 

Garrett Hollon, Need one volunteer
EMHC: Deacon Dennis Kall,

Carol Cassidy, Stephen Berent

  Sunday, July 7
Lectors: Tom Pestak

Servers:  JohnPaul Wilson,
Logan Paladino, Riley Paladino
EMHC: Tom Birkbeck, Keri Neal, 

Keith Gruhot 

Chamberlin Family, Moffitt Family, Jerry McCormick, Dr. Lee & Delores Esprit, Waylan 
Quigley, Jim Langan, Jerry Moeggenberg, Cathi Sargent, Richard Downing, Vi Thomas, 
Tina Gwin,Toni & Larry Charles, Lisa Hernandez, Tyler Foster, Mary Ross, John Garrity, 
Louise Marshall, Daniel Mayer, Ann Reed, Pearl Roberts, Kerry Wiersma, Brian Neville, 
Paula Myers, Jeff Brockert, Jeff McBride, Michael Lewis Mustane, Sr., Ken Williams, 
Luann Starbuck, Nancy Tucker, Valerie Clemens

CYO
gOlf

& sOCCer

Golf: Grades 5-8                      Soccer: Grades 3-8

Register at: www.stbrigidathletics.com/registration

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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this week
Sunday, June 30
● Boy Scouts in Library   4:30 p.m.   

Monday, July 1
● Eucharistic Pilgrimage 

Tuesday, July 2
● Eucharistic Pilgrimage
● Scripture Study
   in Library   6:30 p.m.

Wednesday, July 3
● Marian Pray-ers
   in Chapel   1 p.m.
● Trail Life Meeting

Friday, July 5
● Eucharistic Exposition
   8:30 a.m.
● Confession in Church
   8:30 a.m.
● Benediction  9:30 a.m.

Saturday, July 6
● Confessions in Church
   3:30 p.m.

Sunday, July 7
● Boy Scouts in Library   4:30 p.m.  

www.stbrigidxenia.org

Donations to the Church through automatic bank account transfers 
and/or regular use of envelopes responds to our call to support our faith 
community. For information regarding automatic transfers, wills, and be-
quests for the Parish, please call the parish office. Setting up regular and 
recurring payments directly to St. Brigid Church removes the hassle of 
finding cash, writing checks, and using Church envelopes. For automatic 
“BILL PAY” through your financial institution, bank-issued checks can be 
sent to:

ST. BRIGID CHURCH, 258 PURCELL DR, XENIA, OH 45385
ACH payments for Sunday giving and school tuition assistance is 

available through Park National Bank. Contact Brian Sticka at 937-
372-3193 for more information. Thank you for your continued financial 
support to St. Brigid Church.

st. brigid financial support through june 23  (Week 52)

Fiscal Year 2023/2024 Collections Goal_______$680,000.00

Collections To Date_______________________$678,267.57       

Amount Left to Reach Goal_________________$1,732.43       

Week 52 Collection__________ _____________$12,796.80      

Special Collections     

Holy Father’s Collection_______________________$580.00

St. Vincent de Paul_________________________$1,115.00

AHG______________________________________$1,000.00

St. Brigid
Pray For Us

Registration required for all events. Questions: 937-372-3193*

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



saint luke the evangelist church

St. Luke Church
1440 N Fairfield Road

Beavercreek, Ohio   45432

Phone:   937-426-1733, ext. 6201
saintluke@saintlukeparish.org

Michael McCall
Director of Maintenance

Pastoral Staff
Mark Danis, Deacon

Richard Simpson, Deacon
Gerald Dupree, Deacon (Ret.)
William LeCain, Deacon (Ret.)

Dr. David Sievers, Music & Liturgy
dsievers@saintlukeparish.org

Jansen Center
Phone:   937-426-1733, ext. 6301

Mary Pyper
Early Childhood/

PSR Faith Coordinator
mpyper@saintlukeparish.org

St. Luke School
1442 N Fairfield Road

Beavercreek, Ohio   45432
Phone:   937-426-1733, ext. 6401

Leslie Vondrell
Principal/Faith Coordinator

lvondrell@stlsbeavercreek.org

HOLY BAPTISM
Jasper Hiro Romo (June 9)

Paxton Edward Bicknell (June 15)
Nora Suhagini Ward (June 15)

Rhys Ellis Zhou (June 16)

HOLY MATRIMONY
Congratulations to
Valerie Dranchak

& Ernesto Castellanos
(June 15)

NO CONFESSION, OFFICES 
CLOSED THURSDAY

Parish offices will be closed and con-
fession is cancelled on Thursday, July 4, in 
observance of Independence Day.

EXPOSITION TO RESUME 
JULY 9

Due to the National Eucharistic Pilgrim-
age on Tuesday, July 2, and the holiday on 
Thursday, July 4, exposition of the blessed 
sacrament will not be available those days. 
It is scheduled to resume July 9.

OUTREACH THANK YOU
We received a kind letter from Fr. Paul 

Farin, who was at St. Luke several weeks 
ago representing Cross Catholic Outreach. 
He said he enjoyed praying with the people 
of the community. He remarked how 
parishioners were friendly, hospitable, and 
responsive to his message. Thank you for 
your kind witness and generosity!

EVENING MEAL HELP
Volunteers are needed July 8 and July 

10 to prepare the evening meal for Family 
Promise of Greene 
County. Please visit 
tinyurl.com/mrftn76z 
or scan the code on 
the right to sign up. 

Call Anmarie Hagg 
at 937-272-4615 for 
more information.

bulletin submissions

Welcome to St. Luke Church.
Childcare is available during the 5:30 p.m. Mass on Saturday and 10 a.m. Mass 

on Sunday. Please join us in Kramer Hall after Mass for coffee, donuts and fellowship. 
Our Welcome Committee will be in Kramer Hall after Mass the first weekend of every 
month to help with registration. You can also call or visit the church office for registration 
forms, or visit our parish website:            www.saintlukeparish.org

parish announcements

Eucharistic Pilgrimage
July 1-2, St. Brigid

Pietra Fitness Summer Series
July 11, Gilligan Hall

Beavercreek Popcorn Festival
St. Luke Booth

Sep 7-8

Christmas Bazaar
Nov 23-24

Lenten Mission
March 16-18, 2025

calendar

GETTING TO KNOW
BLESSED STANLEY ROTHER

Please join us Tuesday, July 9, at 7 
p.m. in Jansen West for our monthly Saint 
Movie Night featuring martyr, Blessed 
Stanley Rother of Oklahoma. All are wel-
come!  (Up next: Saint Damien of Molokai 
on August 13)

CHRISTMAS IN JULY
COLLECTION

To help low-income families stretch 
their dollars, St. Luke - St. Vincent de 
Paul will be collecting 
all-purpose cleaner, 
dishwashing liquid, 
toilet bowl cleaner, 
laundry detergent, 
toiletries, and paper 
products. The neigh-
bors we serve are not 
permitted to purchase these items via the 
food assistance programs they utilize. All 
items collected are shared during home 
visits throughout the year. Donations can 
be placed in Kramer Hall near the Nursery. 
Your generosity is very much appreciated!

upcoming collections

Contribution envelopes were sent for 
the below unless noted otherwise.

St. Luke School Ministry
(July 20-21)

St. Vincent de Paul (July 27-28)

Please email St. Luke bulletin submis-
sions with “Bulletin” in the subject to:

saintluke@saintlukeparish.org
July 14 Bulletin: due July 2
July 21 Bulletin: due July 9
July 28 Bulletin: due July 16

(due dates usually fall on Tuesdays)

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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www.saintlukeparish.org

mass intentions

Saturday, June 29
+Sandra Trombley (Debbie Campbell) 

Sunday,  June 30
8 a.m. Mass:

+John Gabriele (Duane & Lisa Johnson)     
  10 a.m. Mass:

+ Eleanor Lavoy (James Lavoy) 

Monday,  July 1
+ Rev. Joseph F. Keenan C.M.

(John & Rita Donnelly)

Tuesday, July 2
Brian Rutherford (Irene Rutherford)

Wednesday, July 3
+ Tom Akehurst

(Don & Maureen Kocarke)
 

Thursday, July 4
Matthew Rutherford (Irene Rutherford)

Friday, July 5
+ Neil Reuter (Chris & Nancy Reuter)

financial support
thru 6/9 (Week 50)

Weekend Total $27,507.54
Yearly Total  $1,400,410.89
Holy Days
Pentecost  $99.92
Ascension  $99.92
Total Holy Days  $55,605.49
Regular and Holy Days
Total $1,456,016.38
Budgeted
Each Weekend                       $29,614.08
Total thru Week 50          $1,480,704.00
Non-Parish Collection(s)
St. Vincent de Paul $10.00
Peter’s Pence $25.00

Miscellaneous Collection(s)
School Ministry Collection         $219.92
Gospel Road  $60.00

eucharistic
exposition

TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS at  9 A.M.
Vespers-6 p.m., Benediction-6:30 p.m.
Scan this QR code to sign up, or go to:

www.tinyurl.com/July2024Adoration

PARISH REGISTRATION
New parishioners wishing to register 

are invited to visit the Welcome Commit-
tee booth in Kramer Hall after Mass next 
weekend (July 6-7). Parishioners needing 
who need to update their existing registra-
tion may also stop by do so. Information 
about many volunteer opportunities will be 
available as well.

ST. LUKE SCHOOL
2024-2025 ENROLLMENT 
Registration is now open for preschool 

- 8th Grade. The first day of school is 
August 21. For more information, or to 
schedule a tour, please visit our website 
below or contact the school office at:

937-426-8551, Ext. 6401.
saintlukeparishschool.org

(the above website is clickable
if reading this bulletin digitally) 

GARDEN OF BLESSINGS               
The SVDP Garden of Blessings collec-

tion began this week and will continue until 
the end of the growing season. Those who 
want to share produce from their garden 
can bring it to the Jansen Center and a 
St. Luke SVDP member will arrange for it 
to be delivered to a Beavercreek family in 
need. Many thanks for your generosity.

COLLECTING FOOD FOR 
FAMILIES NEXT WEEKEND
SVDP is collecting nonperishable food 

items next weekend (July 6-7) for Mary, 
Help of Christians Food Pantry. Children’s 
snacks and regular sized canned goods 
are especially appreciated. Donations can 
be placed in Kramer Hall near the nursery. 
We are unable to accept expired items. 
Thank you for helping our Parish Family 
neighbors in need.

CYO SOCCER, GOLF
Registration for St. Luke CYO Soccer 

(PK-8th) and Golf (5th–8th) is open until 
July 12 online at: stlukeathletics.com

Soccer practices 
begin in late July, 
games start the 2nd 
weekend of August, 
and the season ends 
early October. This 
will be the first offering 
of Pre-K-2nd grade 
soccer leagues. Golf practices begin in 
July, matches start late August, and the 
season ends in October. Coaches needing 
Safe Parish training should email Brian 
Sticka via:    bsticka@smafp.org

For CYO questions, email Jen via:
st.lukeathletics@yahoo.com

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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saint paul church/stpaulyellowsprings.org

St. Paul Church
308 Phillips St.

Yellow Springs, Ohio   45387

www.stpaulyellowsprings.org

937-372-3193

Parish Email:
office@stpaulyellowsprings.org

              Mark Danis, Deacon
Brad Wilson, Business Manager

Anne Shoup, Music Director
Mark Breza, Maintenance

St. Paul Cemetery
Ken Struewing

937-767-1388

Setting up regular and recurring payments directly 
to St. Paul Church removes the hassle of finding 
cash, writing checks, and using church envelopes. For 
automatic “BILL PAY” through your financial institution, 
bank-issued checks can be sent to the church mailing 
address listed at the top left of the page. Online 
donations can be made after clicking on “DONATE” at 
the top of church homepage (listed at top right of page). 
Please note online donations are managed through 
Paypal and incur a 2.5 percent fee per transaction.

General Collection for June 16________$1,742.00
YTD General Collections__________$146,384.75
Weekly Maintenance/Restoration________$10.00
YTD Maintenance/Restoration _______$8,093.00
Maintenance/Restoration Balance______$820.00
Total Income - Total Expense Surplus_$22,427.11

financial support through june 16

MASS INTENTIONS
Sunday, June 30

+Virginia Trinklr, Richard Donley,
Maxine Archbold, Lauretta Donley

(Kathy Carey)

Wednesday, July 3
+Carmelo & Maria Riccardi

(Josephine Dunphy)

Thursday, July 4
St. Paul Parishioners

Friday, July 5
The Hammer Family (Susan Engel)

Sunday, July 7
+Juanita Richarson

(St. Paul Parishioners)

July 7 SCHEDULE
SACRISTAN: Cassie Ditmer

USHER: Richard & Tami Whalen
SERVER/S: Vickie Hoomes
LECTOR: Desiree Powers

PRAYER REQUESTS 
If you would like to join St. Paul Prayer 

Warriors or have a special request, please 
contact Vickie Hoomes at 937-360-4569 or 

vbhoomes@aol.com

GRATITUDE FOR
LUNCHEON GUEST SPEAKER

A big thank you to Michael Kraus, a 
fellow St. Paul parishioner, for sharing his 
lifelong faith journey within the Catholic 
Church during our April Friday Luncheon. 
Our archdiocese Prayer for Vocations, 
which we say every Sunday at Mass, 
speaks to all manner of Catholic vocations.

Hearing a fellow parishioner walk 
through his faith journey was meaningful 
and powerful.

FOOD PANTRY DONATIONS 
Please bring donations (dry and canned 

goods) to Mass and place them in the bot-
tom, labeled cabinet in the Undercroft on 
the right, near the Confessional. Parishio-
ners from St. Paul deliver the items to the 
food pantry in Yellow Springs. Thank you 
for anything you can donate.

PRAY FOR US 
Please pray for Jack Erwine, Martin 

Connolly, Candie Ayers, Emily Lyons-Ham-
mond,  Patrick Gwin, Father Edmund 
Hussey, Dolores Sizemore, Sheila Suwals-
ki, Sheila Kilgore and all in need of special 
prayers and healing.

BULLETIN SUBMISSIONS 
The deadline for requests is no 

later than eleven days before bulletin 
date (Wednesday of the week prior). 
Deadlines are subject to change due 

to holidays, vacations, or publisher 
requirements. Email submissions to:      

tpeters@stbrigidxenia.org

July 14 Bulletin: due July 3
July 21 Bulletin: due July 10
July 28 Bulletin: due July 17 & Happy Independence Day

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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YOURS TO EXPLORE
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WRONGFUL DEATH
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M I K E ’ SM I K E ’ S

Tony Schock, CRPS® 
Director 

The FWP Group 
937-428-3033 

aschock@rwbaird.com 
fwpbaird.com

Contact us for a Fresh Perspective Review of your 
family’s financial situation.

  

 
 

 
 

©2023 Robert W. Baird & Co. Incorporated. Member SIPC. MC-1120251-B.  
Baird does not offer tax advice.

SIGNS • DESIGNS 
VEHICLE WRAPS & LETTERING

FLAG POLES • OUTDOOR LIGHTING
brightnowsigns.com  

Luke Putterbaugh 
Parishioner

Honey-Do
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